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The Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) 
continues construction of the Mountain View 
Corridor from 4100 South to S.R. 201 with a 
connection to California Avenue. 

As part of the construction, the existing frontage 
road access will be closed and 1730 South will be 
the permanent frontage road access from 5600 
West. Business access will not be affected. 
Please see the map for details.

This new traffic movement is projected to start as 
early as November 5, 2019. Dates are weather-
permitting and subject to change.

For questions or comments about the project, 
please call the project informational line at 
1-800-596-2556 or email the project at 
mountainview@utah.gov. 

For additional information about the project 
please see the Mountain View Corridor website at 
www.udot.utah.gov/mountainview.
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